
New England Groundfish 
Catch Share Review

W E  W A N T  T O  H E A R  F R O M  Y O U !

GMRI is supporting the New England 
Fishery Management Council’s six-year 
review of the Northeast multispecies 
(groundfish) fishery sector catch share 
program. We will host the following 
public meetings to receive your oral or 
written comments. If you would like more 
information about these meetings, contact 
Patty Collins at (207) 228-1625.

You may also submit written comments 
directly to the Council, on or before 
5 p.m. EST, Monday, August 19, to: 
Thomas A. Nies, Executive Director, New 
England Fishery Management Council, 
50 Water Street, Mill 2, Newburyport, 
MA 01950; fax (978) 465–3116; email: 
comments@nefmc.org. Please note on 
your correspondence; “Groundfish Catch 
Share Program Review”.  

Public Meeting Dates From 4:30 to 7:00 PM
July 18 . Ellsworth, ME . Moore Community Center, 5 General 
Moore Way

July 19 . Portland, ME . Gulf of Maine Research Institute, 
350 Commercial St.

July 23 . Hyannis, MA . Hyannis Youth & Community Center,  
141 Bassett Lane, Hyannis, MA

July 24 . Plymouth, MA . Plymouth Library, 132 South St.  

July 25 . Gloucester, MA . Gloucester Library, 2 Dale Av.

July 26 . Portsmouth, NH . Portsmouth High School, 50 
Andrew Jarvis Dr.

August 14 . Riverhead, NY . Kermit W. Graf Building, 
Cornell Cooperative Extension, 423 Griffing Ave.

August 15 . Point Judith, RI . Narragansett Office of Town 
Managers, 25 Fifth Av., Narragansett RI

August 16 . New Bedford, MA . Fairfield Inn and Suites, 185 
MacArthur Dr.

350 Commercial Street, Portland, ME 04101 . www.gmri.org


